
 

4/20/2015….Deffenbaugh Industries, the solid waste removal company currently contracted by the 

University of Arkansas, has voiced concerns over the dangerous appearance of the of the traditional 

orange or red autoclave bags currently used by University researchers, and reluctance on the part of 

their employees to handle these bags.  To alleviate this problem, beginning immediately, the University 

will be discontinuing use of the orange or red autoclave bags and will begin using clear autoclave bags.  

Clear autoclave bags can be ordered through VWR (Campus Representative (479)575-4650).    

 

 


